
Starting in May this year, BERSAS will be organized as a joint forum
of the Seminar for South Asian Studies, the Department of Gender and
Media Studies for the South Asian Region (GAMS) and the ERC Synergy
Grant project DHARMA. 

Invitation

Join us for the
 

Launch of BERSAS
 

- our newly created academic forum for
South Asian Studies in Berlin!

03.05.2024 at 2:00 pm in room 315 at IAAW  

 We warmly invite you to seven
short presentations by young
and experienced researchers

with a focus on
 
South Asian Urban Studies 
Followed by a reception that will

offer us the opportunity to learn more
about our common research interests.

MICHAEL MANN - on behalf of all members of the South Asia Studies Seminar
 
ANNETTE SCHMIEDCHEN - on behalf of all members of the DHARMA project
 
NADJA-CHRISTINA SCHNEIDER - on behalf of all members of the GAMS team

To register for the event, kindly contact: johannes.heymann@hu-berlin.de
Scan the QR code for more information about BERSAS & our events this summer


